NOTICE

SPECIAL MEETING OF THE 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF THE 

PLUM CREEK WATER RECLAMATION AUTHORITY (PCWRA)
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Directors of the PLUM CREEK WATER RECLAMATION AUTHORITY (PCWRA), of the County of Douglas, State of Colorado, has scheduled a Special Board Meeting for Thursday, November 6, 2014 at 1:00 p.m., at 4255 N. US Highway 85, Castle Rock, Colorado, for the purpose of discussing the proposed 2015 budget.
By Order of the Board of Directors of Plum Creek Water Reclamation Authority (PCWRA), Douglas County, Colorado.

By:
/s/  Mark Marlowe
        President

PCWA MISSION STATEMENT

PCWA is committed to maintaining excellent water quality, protecting the environment,

and being good stewards of the financial and human resources,

which have been entrusted to PCWA by its Members and their residents.

